

Montgomery Way, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 1NU Telephone: 01606 551048

Head Teacher: Neil Oxley

19th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Non Uniform Day for St Luke's Hospice - Friday 26th May

On Friday 26th May, we will be raising money for St Luke's Hospice by having a Non Uniform Day. The suggested voluntary donation is £1, which can be paid through SchoolMoney.

St Luke's Hospice is a local charity which offers a wide range of services to support people in mid and south Cheshire with life limiting illnesses, and provides valuable support for their friends and family. More information about the work they do can be found at https://www.slhospice.co.uk/.

We really appreciate your support and thank you on behalf of St Luke's Hospice.

Yours sincerely

Mr M. Fazey

On behalf of Oaklands School Council

